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Spotlight on    

The children have been very busy celebrating bonfire night  in Nursery. 

The children have talked about what they saw at the weekend: 

“Bang, bang. I didn’t like the bangs I was scared.  I saw the best ones they was 

gold.  I saw a bonfire, it was very big and there was a fence so you can’t touch 

it, it was real”. 

The children talked about the senses they had used to describe what they had 

seen and heard, they also were able to distinguish their feelings and those of 

others and why they felt that way. 

   

The children have made their own 

rockets using 2D shapes, naming 

the shapes they have used and us-

ing their knowledge of positional 

language to describe where they 

were putting the pieces to copy 

the image. 

 

 

 We created firework displays using different media 

to show what we had seen in the sky. 

 

Star of the Week Award: Mateo C.C   Mission State-

ment Award: Olivia J 
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Curriculum News  

Nursery  See Spotlight  
 
Reception  This week in Reception we have been continuing to learn about People Who Help Us. 
We have had a visit from a Dentist and also Doctors. They talked to us all about their professions and 
showed us their equipment. In Literacy we completed our own fact-files on a chosen profession and in 
math's we have been exploring the properties of 2D shapes and have been sorting and grouping these 
accordingly. 
 
Year 1  This week in Year 1 we enjoyed starting our Geography topic with a 'WOW'. The chil-
dren came dressed up as one of the four countries from the United Kingdom. We learnt all about the 
capital cities as well as a few facts that the children learnt at home. The children have been brilliant in-
novating the ending to Zog and making it their own. They have made their own story map ready to 
write next week. 
 
Year 2  This week we have been celebrating all that is Ormskirk! The children were amazing 
on Wednesday when they went on their trip - learning about the history of Ormskirk at the library, using 
sketching skills to draw the clock tower and creating maps of the park. We were very proud of the way 
that they represented our school! Back in school they have continued to develop their knowledge and 
skills by labelling aerial photos and creating a key for maps. Well done Year 2! 
 
Year 3   This week, we have continued our studies of light, looking at reflective surfaces, 
learning what transparent, translucent and opaque mean and seeing how light travels. In English we 
have been retelling fables and we have identified Ormskirk on UK maps. In tennis we tried to rally with 
our partner and in Maths we have improved our column addition and subtraction. What a lot of learning!  
 
Year 4  This week, the Year 4 children have been introduced to the History topic which is all 

about the Transatlantic Slave Trade. The children discussed this subject maturely and sensibly and are 

definitely ready to learn more. During the tennis sessions, the children learnt how to serve, throw a ball 

underarm and catch.  

 
Year 5  The Year 5 children passed their Bikeability course today with flying colors! They listened 
carefully to their instructors all week and have all made fantastic progress. While out on the road in 
Ormskirk, local residents commented to the instructors on how polite and well behaved the children 
were. They have all been a credit to you, representing St. Anne's wonderfully. Well done to all the chil-
dren!  
  
Year 6   This week in Year 6 we have worked very hard and thoughtfully for our Remem-

brance Day assembly. The children created beautiful, thoughtful and emotive war poetry thinking of 

past conflicts as well as more recent and closer to home. They have also begun their topic of Tsunamis 

in Geography and continued work on Vocations in RE. 
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Star of the Week Mission Statement 

Jude C  Charlotte S  

Billy B  Jack P  

Joseph M-W  Cianan G  

Jack  Isabel H  

Sadie  Sadie P  

Florence C  Ezra B  

Isabelle M  Summer M  

Zak M B  Joni M  

Zach M  Eloise K   

Daisy F  Mark Mc 

William F  Amelia Mc  

Noah S  Noah T  

Sam H  Jessica H  
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PTA News- 

PTA Christmas Card Project  

 

For those who are taking part in this year's Christmas card project, your 

individual order forms should be coming home next week when they ar-

rive at school.  

Each order form will have a unique code which is required to place the 

online orders. The form will give you details on how to order a variety of 

gifts such as Christmas cards, gift sticker labels, designed mugs among 

others.  

The deadline for all orders will be confirmed when they arrive. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to order some truly unique gifts whilst 

raising vital funds for our school. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support 

 

St Anne's PTA Volunteers  



    

St. Anne’s  

Catholic Primary School   

Newsletter 

St Anne’s Church Bulletin  

The Bulletin is available on the Church website: stannes-ormskirk.org.uk  

A link is available at the bottom of every page on our school website also.  
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